TOWN OF KILLINGLY

ORDINANCE SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING

Thursday, January 31, 2019, 6:30PM
Room 204, Killingly Town Hall, 172 Main Street, Killingly
Meeting Minutes
1. Call To Order:  Mr. A. Griffiths called the meeting to order at 6:40PM 

Members Present:  
Mr. J. Anderson, Mr. K. Kerttula
Others Present:
Lynn Laberge, Ed Grandelski, Paul Hopkins, Mary Calorio
2. Citizens Participation:  N/A
3. Adoption of Minutes of Previous Meeting:  

4. Unfinished Business

a. Ann-Marie Aubrey Director of Planning and Jonathan Blake ZEO presented a modification for the Blight Ordinance. Discussion was made by all members, Mr. A. Griffiths table the discussion.
b. The Subcommittee discussed presenting three (3) various options to councilpersons stipends. 1. Status Quo 2. $1,500 3. A tiered system centered around stipends for meetings attended. Mr. A. Griffiths requested Paul Hopkins document the three (3) options to present at the next Town Council meeting.

c. Paul Hopkins discussed reviewing the subcommittee’s minutes to create a list of changes by the subcommittee and whether those items had been acted upon by the full council. Mr. A. Griffiths requested Paul Hopkins document what changes have been approved and if the changes are made in the Code of Ordinances.
      5.  New Business: N/A
      6.   Adjournment 
Motion to adjourn by Mr. Anderson at 7:25 PM.  Second by Mr. Kerttula.  Motion carried 3-0.  
Respectfully submitted,

Paul Hopkins
